
MINUTES 
MARION CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

May 20, 2014 
 

The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, May 20, 2014 at 8:00 a.m. in the 
Finance Conference Room at City Hall.  Commission members present were Mettler, Botkin, 
and Hagen.  Absent: None.  Also present: Police Lieutenant Rich Holland 
 
Motion by Mettler, second by Botkin to approve the minutes of the May 6, 2014 meeting with 
two corrections.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mettler, second by Botkin to certify a list of 36 names for Entry-Level Police Officer 
as follows: 

Sarah McCullough 
Adam Paulsen 

Stephen Waterman 
Mark Schuerman 

Evan Buck 
 

Ethan Lightner* 
Jeremy Sabin* 

 
Devin Rinderknecht 

Ryan Ellis 
 

Jordan Barnes* 
Brett Digman* 

Christopher Madland* 
Wesley Meyer* 

 
Elliott Patterson* 

Chad Pettit* 
 

Joshua Einspahr* 
Clinton Houge* 

Kyle Miller* 
Jacob Riley* 

 
Dylan Hoelscher* 

Aaron Schaldecker* 
 

Tadd Crist 
 

Dustin Hines* 
Jerald Stimmel* 
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Clinton Ferguson 
Colyn Koopmann 

James Thomas 
Daniel Foley 
John Whaley 
Jason Plozel 

Spenser Hartman 
Noah Landherr 

Bradley Peterson 
Mitchell Sheely 
Marvin Mondie 

Cory Rains 
 

 
Motion by Mettler, second by Hagen to certify a list of 21 names for Entry-Level Firefighter as 
follows: 

Gilbert June 
Patrick Heft 

Sean Dietrich 
Matthew Schmitz 

Jason Blinks 
Jacob Corell 
Jesse Lennox 
John Kissling 
Doug Carlson 

Scott McCambridge 
Jesse Goetz 

Jeff Madland 
Jayson Wagner 
Brent Klemm 
Brent Rowe 

Cody Oberfoell 
Isaac Allmaras 
Sean Nelson 

William Zamastil 
Matthew Wieser 
Christopher Noll 

 
 
Motion by Mettler, second by Hagen to receive/file letter dated May 9, 2014 from District 
Chief/Fire Marshal, Jason Hansen asking that a variance be considered in regards to the 
application of Fire Chief under the circumstances that his bachelor’s degree will not be 
completed until July 2014.  All in favor, motion carried. 
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Motion to by Mettler, second by Hagen to accept District Chief/Fire Marshal Jason Hansen’s 
request that the bachelor’s degree requirement for the Fire Chief application be waived 
contingent on Hansen finishing his degree.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
The Civil Service Commission members discussed the upcoming Fire Chief testing.  The 
members decided on three 50 point essay questions and a 5-part essay question with each part 
being worth 10 points, for a total exam of 200 points.     
 
There being no further business, Mettler made the motion to adjourn at 9:38 a.m., second by 
Hagen.  All in favor, motion carried.   
 
Lianne Kula, Clerk of Commission 
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